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June 14, 1974

Professor Leonard M. Rieser 
Dean of the Faculty 
Dartmouth College

Dear Dr. Rieser,

Thank you for your letter of June 11 telling 
me of my reappointment as Professor of Biological 
Sciences for the summer term 1974-1975.

I am glad to have it official for next sum­
mer as well as this one. It makes for more ef- 
ficent handling of the work this summer. And also 
I enjoy teaching the course, particularly in the 
summer term, a better time for a field course!

It seems that I may have a record enrollment 
this summer, and I have been practically pro­
mised the best of all possible assistants - 
Bob Deyle.

Thanks for welcoming me back. It is good to 
be under your aegis again.

Sincerely,

Hannah Croasdale


